
 

CGSA Announces its 2015 Scholarships 
 

The Canadian Golf Superintendents Association (CGSA) announced the 
recipients of the 2015 Scholarship and Presidents Scholar Awards as part 
of the Bayer CGSA/OGSA Awards Luncheon on January 12th, 2016 in 
Toronto. 
 
The CGSA Scholarship Program supports "CGSA student members" 
attending educational programs as a means of enhancing their knowledge 
and skills for the turfgrass profession.  This financial assistance is meant to 
assist members in becoming better qualified for their current employment or 
other opportunities within the turfgrass profession.   
 
This assistance is available to all CGSA student members who are currently 
enrolled in at least the second year of a recognized turfgrass program of two 
(2) years duration (or longer). One year equipment technician course 
students are also eligible. 
 
The recipients of the CGSA Scholarship Award for 2015 are: 

 Lacy Droste from the University of Guelph was awarded $1,500; 
 Justin Smidt from Olds College was awarded $1,000; and 
 Joshua Edgar from Olds College was awarded $500. 

 
The CGSA President’s Scholarship Award is presented annually to the 
child or grandchild of a CGSA member who is continuing their education at 
a post-secondary institution and achieves the highest grade average 
among applicants in their high school graduating year. 
 
The recipients of the CGSA President’s Award for 2015 are: 

 Matthew Piccolo, son of Mark Piccolo, AGS, Superintendent at the 
Galt Country Club in Cambridge, Ontario; and  

 McGinnis Reeve, daughter of Lachlan Reeve, Superintendent at the 
Weyburn Golf Club in Weyburn, Saskatchewan. 
 

For more information on the CGSA award programs please visit 
www.golfsupers.com, click here or contact Lori Micucci at the CGSA office 
1-800-387-1056 ext. 226, lmicucci@golfsupers.com  
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